

## MANAGEMENT ANALYSIS COMPANY

12671 HIGH BLUFF DRIVE, SAN DIEGO, CA 92130 MAIL: P.O. BOX 85404, SAN DIEGO, CA 92138 619/481-3100 TELEX 160403 MAC SD

October 15, 1987

Dr. Walter Capps Professor of Religious Studies 4924 South Hall University of California Santa Barbara, CA 93106

Dear Walt:

This is probably one of several letters you will receive congratulating you on the "60-Minutes" coverage of your Vietnam class last year. I remember speaking with you about the class and the interest shown by CBS while we both served on the Chancellorial Selection Committee.

It was a job well done, Walt, and by the amount of interest shown by students, faculty and other parties, the class was not only a quality effort, but very timely. Jan and I have friends whose son was a participating student and his comments have been very complimentary. This is certainly a tribute to you.

If offered again, I would very much like to sit in on some of the meetings. Let's keep in touch.

Sincerely

Theo "Ted" Harder, Jr. Vice President

TH/mo